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Dear Committee Members, 

 

As a former elected School School Board Director, I strongly oppose SB 1583.  Local 

School Boards need to be accountable to the citizens and parents in each district and 

must be able to adopt the best curriculum for their districts.  School Districts often 

take the recommendations of ODE however, they should NOT be required or 

mandated to accept/adopt or purchase any and/or all curriculum, books or teaching 

aids that a small group of individuals dictates to every school district in the state. 

 

SB1583 would be another detriment to the students in Oregon and will further erode 

a quality education that districts already struggle with because of all the regulations 

and mandates coming from Legislatures.  

 

 


